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JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA – Lippes Mathias today announced that Thomas R. Ray, a partner in the firm’s
Jacksonville, Fla. office, has been recognized with the Jacksonville Bar Association’s 2023 Professionalism Award.
This prestigious award is presented to a lawyer who has embodied high professional standards, and who has
advanced the goals of professionalism in the legal profession. Ray’s receipt of the award was announced at a
luncheon hosted by the Jacksonville Bar Association on June 15, 2023.

Ray, who has more than 40 years of practical experience, focuses on construction and lien law litigation in state and
federal court; surety bond claims; construction defect claims; personal injury, and mediation of Circuit Court
disputes. His labor relations and management law experience include defense of wage and hour violation claims,
OSHA citations, EEOC discrimination and civil rights claims, wrongful termination, retaliatory termination for filing
workers’ compensation claims, ERISA claims, and violations of employment agreements.

About Lippes Mathias LLP
Lippes Mathias is a full-service law firm with nearly 175 attorneys serving clients regionally, nationally, and
internationally. With offices in Buffalo, Clarence, Albany, Long Island, New York, Rochester and Saratoga Springs,



N.Y.; Greater Toronto Area; Chicago, Ill.; Jacksonville, Fla.; Cleveland, Ohio; San Antonio, Texas; Oklahoma City,
Okla. and Washington, D.C., the firm represents publicly and privately-owned companies, private equity and
venture capital firms, real estate developers, financial institutions, municipalities, governmental entities, and
individuals.

Year after year, Lippes Mathias is proud to be recognized by The Best Lawyers in America®, U.S. News - Best
Lawyers®, Super Lawyers and Chambers USA. 
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